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LIoYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Rua da Candelaria 8o, 6th Floor,
(Caixa Postal 44.81), Rio de ]aneiro

Telephone: 23.2523

1st.September,1959.

Telegrams : Surveyor, Rio de Janeiro

Dear Bir,

With reference to our Report N¢ 7380
on the Steamship "HERVAL", we have to report that
the Owners stated that they wished to defer the
B.S. until November/December, 1959, when they in-
tend converting the boilers to oil fuel. They
also reported that the boilers were opened up for
cleaning and minor repairs to mountings, at Viteria,

in July last.
Yours faitffully,
For the Surii;::;TQi::xy//n .
//

The Secretary,
London.
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